
 

 

 

10th January 2018 

 

Dear parents, 

Last year, Fogwa organized 2 Bag2School collections which raised a brilliant £600. 

Our next collection is NEXT TUESDAY 16th JANUARY. 

This week Fogwa will give your child a plastic bag. Please fill it with good quality: 

• Men’s, Ladies and 
Children’s clothing 

• Paired shoes (tied 
together/elastic band) 

• Handbags 
• Hats 
• Bags 
• Scarves and ties 
• Jewellery 
• Lingerie 
• Socks 
• Belts 
• Soft toys 
• Tea-towels 
• Curtains 
• Towels 
• Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

No school uniform, pillows, cushions, blankets, or duvets please. 

We get paid £400 per tonne, so the heavier your bags, the more 

money we will raise! 

Extra bags are available from the parents’ collection box but  

ANY BAG WILL DO!  

You can drop off your bags outside the Dining Hall after 3.30pm on Monday (please 

ensure they are under cover) or bring to school before 9am on Tuesday morning. 

Thanks for your support. 

Team FOGWA 


